
 
 
Greetings Parents, 
 
The 2022-2023 School Year is fast approaching. There are several forms your child must have for 
their return. In the past, the beginning of the year color coded forms have been sent home in a folder. 
The forms will be offered to you digitally in a Google form for your convenience. These forms are still 
necessary and provide your child’s school and teacher with the information needed to serve them 
better.  Please be advised that these forms should be completed by the first week of school and once 
completed, they will be available to your child’s teacher electronically.  Parents, thank you in advance 
for your cooperation.   
 
Sincerely,  
Dr. Dira Harris, Principal  
 

 

All parents are encouraged to review this document for details relative to safety guidelines, facility visitors, 

nutrition, transportation, athletics and much more! 

 

School Based Information:  

School Welcome Letter:          

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1DUN55l96XioK_B4Sp_jl8rYxmpjeBTXM/view?usp=sharing  

School Drop Off-Pick up Letter:   

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xd89mDHq9UzZC8jCiUbtpeDeK2_nGN-f/view?usp=sharing  

Procedures for Parents and Visitors:    

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XOz0JFvq9lP8gJQHbtnMcMnLgkbY_RUb/view?usp=sharing  

      

 

 

**PLEASE NOTE: THESE FORMS REMAIN AT HOME ** 
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